
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

I am pleased to announce an open Ph.D. position in my group, in the  

field of superconducting quantum circuits. The deadline for applications  

is 28 February. 

 

Please forward this announcement to anybody who might be qualified, or  

post it to the relevant sites at your university- 

 

https://www.aalto.fi/en/open-positions/doctoral-candidate-position-in-superconducting-

qubits-and-circuit-qed-0  

 

 

Thanks a lot, 

 

Sorin Paraoanu 

Helsinki, Finland 
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